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1. Held a LSC Officials Committee via Zoom on 9/11/17.  It was well-received by all and we will probably keep using Zoom for this purpose versus travelling. No issues with set up or connections. Discussed the following topics
a. Establishing dates for New Officials Clinics
b. Swimposium date, guest speaker and topics
c. Concussion Protocol and training
d. New company for background checks and payments
e. MRs for Championship meets
f. Unattached Officials 
g. National Certifications (N3) for Sectionals – will check availability at delegation

2. Genny Kimbel will take over the reigns as Southeast District Chair

3. Wording and rule change for the Individual Medley and Medley Relay was promulgated by USA Swimming and FINA. This was sent to all officials and posted on our website.

4. Researching Survey Monkey to create a short exit questionnaire for officials stop training or those who leave officiating all together. I believe the data will be useful to help guide us in the future.

Sincerely,

Dan Demers
